
April Newsletter 
 

Using Technology to Enhance 

Learning 

Students in our classrooms utilize education 

in the classroom. This month, the students 

are producing a news program to 

demonstrate their skills as well as learn 

about and inform their community.  

 

Creating the News 

Students will be using time during the 

school day to produce their news program. 

This time is allotted to not interfere with 

regular classes.  

The schedule is as follows: 

8:00 – 11:30 Regular Classes 

11:30 – 12:30 Lunch 

12:30 – 1:00 Producer Meeting 

1:00 – 1:30 Shooting/Editing 

1:30 – 3:10 Regular Classes 

 

 

 

 

 

Students in the Community 

There will be some of our students who will 

be going around our community as student 

reporters. They will be interviewing parents, 

teachers, and community leaders. We 

would appreciate as much cooperation as 

possible with our student reporters.  

 

Things Students May Need 

While our school provides all the 

equipment necessary to produce this news 

program, there are a few things that our 

student reporters may need that the school 

cannot provide. These include: 

• Business attire for journalists 

• Accessible computer outside school  

• Internet access outside school  

• Good business walking shoes  

• More time for extensive work 

 

Where to Find the Project 

Our news program will be aired on Local 

Channel 4. The program will also be 

available via livestream at the school 

website. The program can also be viewed 

on demand after the broadcast at the 

school website. There will also be a flyer 

sent out with this information available. We 

hope you watch and enjoy our program! 
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